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NOTE SHEET SUDA

The Jangipur ULB has reported the following issues

1. The Branches of different Banks who are tendering services in the jurisdiction of the
ULB are not participating in the task force meeting conducted by the ULB for NULM

programme.
2. The LDM never participated in the Task force committee meeting.
3. The ULB not yet received invitation for DCC meeting.

To resolve the issues we a write a letter to the LDM, Murshidabad. A draft letter is placed for

your kind perusal and signature, if approved.
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NOTE SHEET SUDA

we have received report from Barrackpore municipality; North Barra&'pore
municipality and Kolkata Municipal Corporation that the branches mentioned below are
not cooperating with the SHGs under NULM.
1. The former Branch Manager of State Bank of India, Anandapuri Branch was not aware
about the process of SHG credit linkage. But the present Manager is reluctant about SHG
credit linkage. Whether or not the SHG keeps their account at its branch, it does not matter
to her.
The Manager of Barrackpore Branch was formally communicated vide letter no
BKP/2019-20/30 dated on 13/05/2019 ( copy enclosed) to North Barrackpore
municipality that the loan proposal was submitted to CPC (SMECC, Bidhannagar) for
sanction the same but the said office have returned the proposal. Because there is no such
operational guideline for disbursement of SHG loan form SME centre for the linked
branches. The branches not yet received any operational guideline from their good office.
2. The SHGs of Barrackpore Municipality having their saving bank account in Railway
branch of your bank. In this branch the manager has clearly informed the representatives
of Municipality that he will not process the SHG loan applications until anandapuri branch
disburse loan to SHGs.
3. The State Bank of India, Kudghat branch is insisting the SHGs to submit the registration
certificate for opening their savings bank account. The SHG is a informal institution of poor
women of urban household. As a result the branch is not opening the account of the SHGs.

In such situation we may request the DGM-SME, SBI, LHO Kolkata to instruct the
branches to resclve the issues.

A draft letter is placed for your kind perusal and signature.
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‘Sandip Bairagi
SMM (FI &ME)
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